AUGUST 2021 SECRETARY MINUTES

COLONIAL REGION PLYMOUTH CLUB MEETING:  August 8, 2021
Members present:  Whitmans, Heiligmanns, Ruops, Palmers and Krasnows
Judy welcomed our new members, Larry, Annie and their daughter Sarah Krasnow.  Larry is looking to buy a 1940’s business coupe. 
Judy read a letter from Larry Nuesch who hopes to attend one of our meetings in the near future.  
The P15 Club is hosting a tour in New York in mid -September.
Judy also noted that the Colonial Region will be celebrating the 50th anniversary of the Club in 2024.  
Upcoming events were discussed.  The September meeting will take place in Hancock, MA and will feature a car show to benefit the Hancock Fire Department and cancer research. The date will be SATURDAY, September 11 with a rain date of Sunday, September 12. Details to follow.  
In October we will visit an apple orchard and November will feature (tentatively) the Wright Chicken Farm.  December will be the Christmas party at the Palmers, COVID permitting.     
Respectfully submitted,
Jane Palmer, Secretary

